



|                           |                    |             |
|---------------------------|--------------------|-------------|
| Name: _____ (     )       | Class: _____       | Date: _____ |
| Parent's Signature: _____ | Results: _____ /85 | _____ %     |

**Section A. Multiple Choice Question. (30 pts)**

1. \_\_\_\_\_ long will you stay at the hotel? "About 4 days"  
(1) What (3) How  
(2) Why (4) Who (     )
2. The snake slid \_\_\_\_\_ of the water.  
(1) over (3) up  
(2) out (4) down (     )
3. \_\_\_\_\_ was Pele born? He was born On October 21<sup>st</sup>, 1940.  
(1) When (3) Who  
(2) Where (4) Why (     )
4. The dog just sat \_\_\_\_\_ the tree and barked fiercely.  
(1) over (3) under  
(2) through (4) into (     )
5. \_\_\_\_\_ did you get to Paris? By train.  
(1) Why (3) How  
(2) Which (4) What (     )
6. The kids \_\_\_\_\_ each other around the kitchen table yesterday.  
(1) chased (3) chase  
(2) chases (4) are chasing (     )
7. \_\_\_\_\_ must we come to school on Sunday? Because there will be a funfair.  
(1) Why (3) How  
(2) Which (4) What (     )
8. She started to get really \_\_\_\_\_ and upset.  
(1) glad (3) happy  
(2) angry (4) excited (     )



9. They \_\_\_\_\_ from the prison this morning.  
(1) escaped (3) escapes  
(2) escape (4) were escaping ( )
10. \_\_\_\_\_ is your school? It's at 55 Lelai Ha Dong  
(1) How (3) What  
(2) Where (4) When ( )
11. Glass is made from heating \_\_\_\_\_ and chemicals.  
(1) sand (3) rock  
(2) ground (4) land ( )
12. The Charles River flows \_\_\_\_\_ Boston.  
(1) out (3) through  
(2) in (4) over ( )
13. Doing exercise regularly in the morning is \_\_\_\_\_ for our health.  
(1) helpful (3) playful  
(2) harmful (4) cheerful ( )
14. What is the antonyms of "enormous"?  
(1) huge (3) small  
(2) scary (4) brave ( )
15. We are gathering honey from the \_\_\_\_\_.  
(1) coop (3) web  
(2) nest (4) hive ( )

**Section B. Grammar Cloze.** Choose the correct word from the box below. (2pt x 4)

|        |         |     |
|--------|---------|-----|
| aren't | weren't | is  |
| isn't  | were    | are |

Smoking (23) \_\_\_\_\_ a bad habit. Cigarettes ( 24 ) \_\_\_\_\_ extremely  
harmful to one's health. Many people with cancer and heart diseases nowadays (25)



\_\_\_\_\_ once smokers. In the past, a smoker (26) \_\_\_\_\_ not considered a pest to the society. Now, everybody frowns at people who smoke. Smokers, It is time to quite.

**Section C. Vocabulary Cloze.** Choose the correct word from the box below. (2pt x 7)

|           |              |                  |                |
|-----------|--------------|------------------|----------------|
| <b>in</b> | <b>towns</b> | <b>afternoon</b> | <b>evening</b> |
| <b>is</b> | <b>day</b>   | <b>lanterns</b>  | <b>best</b>    |

Hoi An is one of the oldest (16) \_\_\_\_\_ in Viet Nam. It (17) \_\_\_\_\_ on the lower section of the Thu Bon river. It is a very beautiful town with a s lot of color (18) \_\_\_\_\_ which are hung around the town. Hoi An is famous for one-(19) \_\_\_\_\_ tailoring. Customers order clothes (20) \_\_\_\_\_ the morning and get them in the (21) \_\_\_\_\_. The price is not really expensive. Hoi An is a (22) \_\_\_\_\_ choice for those who love romance.

**Section D.** Make your own sentences using the words below. (3pts x 6)

27. **Dry**

\_\_\_\_\_

28. **Escape**

\_\_\_\_\_

29. **Glide**

\_\_\_\_\_

30. **Top**

\_\_\_\_\_

31. **Chase**

\_\_\_\_\_



32. Grass

---

**Section E. Reading Comprehension. (15pts)**

**Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.**

## **The Eiffel Tower**

The Eiffel Tower is located in Paris, France. It was constructed between 1887 and 1889 to be the entranceway to the 1889 World's Fair and to celebrate the 100th anniversary of the French Revolution. The Tower was opened to visitors on May 6, 1889.

Gustave Eiffel's design was chosen from among 107 that were submitted to the World's Fair design competition. However, many Parisians, especially artists, did not like his design and protested the tower's construction. They thought it would be an eyesore, but once it was built, most Parisians soon loved the tower.

The tower is made of iron and weighs over 10,000 tons. It is 324 meters tall, including antenna at its top, and has a staircase with 1,665 steps. There are also elevators to take visitors to the top platform where there is a panoramic view of Paris. The original elevators, now computerized, are still in use. Over 60 tons of paint are applied to the tower every seven years to keep it from rusting.

The Eiffel Tower has become a symbol of Paris. It is the most recognized monument in Europe, and many people think it is an architectural masterpiece. Over 250 million people have visited it since May of 1889.

33. Where is the Eiffel Tower?

---



34. How long was the tower constructed?

---

35. Who designed the Eiffel Tower?

---

36. Why does the tower have to be painted frequently?

---

**Tick True if the statement is correct or False if the statement is incorrect.**

|     | Statement                                                 | True | False |
|-----|-----------------------------------------------------------|------|-------|
| 37. | The Eiffel Tower was opened to the public on May 6, 1889. |      |       |
| 38. | The Eiffel Tower was originally built to be a watchtower. |      |       |
| 39. | Some artists at the time thought the tower was ugly.      |      |       |
| 40. | The tower is repainted every seven years.                 |      |       |

41. How many people have visited the Eiffel Tower since its opening?

---

\*\*\*End of paper\*\*\*



IQ School  
Primary 3S

English  
Review for month of March 2022